
Art & Environment - Fresh Flowers 
 
Would you like to commemorate special days in the year?  Donations for flowers on our altars 
or at the Blessed Mother will be to honor or memorialize the special people and events in our 
lives.  Flowers can mark the anniversary of a birth, baptism, confirmation, marriage or death, as 
well as expressions of thanksgiving during Easter, Mother's or Father's Day, and Christmas. 
Arrangements will be of seasonal flowers only, no exotics, and are ordered by the Art & 
Environment committee only.   
 
Donations of any amount are accepted. Outside of the seasons of Easter and Christmas no 
more than 2 arrangements can be on the church altar, placed near the candles. The parish 
bulletin will have acknowledgements of these donations on a monthly basis. 
 
Thank you for supporting Altar Flowers at Good Shepherd! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For donations, please complete the form below: 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please provide the following information at least two (2) weeks in advance: 
Your name _______________________________________________      $_________________. 
Email ____________________________ or phone number ____________________ (used only 
for questions) 
 
Check one: 
_____ In honor of ______________________________________________ 
_____ In memory of ____________________________________________ 
_____ In thanksgiving of ________________________________________ 
 
I would like this gift used towards: 
_____ Holy Week and Easter Season 
_____ Commemoration Month of ____________________ 
_____ Blessed Mother/ Altar Flowers for Mother's or Father's Day 
_____ Pentecost Altar Decor 
_____ Confirmation flowers  
_____ Christmas Season  
 
Please place this form, along with your donation, in an envelope marked Attn:  A&E  

• in the weekly collection basket 
• in the parish office 
• or by mail at GSCC 1000 Tinker Rd, Colleyville, TX 76034 


